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Our academic theme Birthday parties

newsletter

Special Activities! 

Everyone looks forward to CHRISTMAS!  As 
soon as the –BER months come, it is always the 
start of the count down!!! We’re sure that your 
countdown for December activities has started 
as well!  This December we will be learning 
everything that has anything to do with 
Christmas!  January ushers in a topic closer to 
our children’s hearts sometimes more than 
mom and dad – TOYS! TOYS! TOYS!  After the 
Christmas and New Year excitement have died 
down a bit, our kids will be able to share with 
us their Christmas experience and tell us about 
the presents that they received, not to mention 
the new year - 2018!!! 

Join us for the 2017 Sunshine House 
International Kindergarten Christmas Concert 
– LET IT SNOW!!! 

WHEN:   9th December 2017 – Saturday                                                                                                                  
TIME:  9:15 – 11:30                                                                                                                                                                                                
WHERE:   2th Floor Hall, Ciputra Club 

12th January 

Choi Siwoo (boy) – 1st Dec 2012 

Ohashi Emiri (girl) – 27th Dec 2014 

Nguyen Nhat Minh (boy) – 31st Dec 2012 

Tran Duc Canh (boy) – 10th Jan 2014 

Kristina Koynova (girl) – 14th Jan 2014 

Tran Tung Lam (boy) – 6th Jan 2014 

Yuzuki Fukazawa (girl) – 11st Jan 2013 

Nguyen Phuong Linh (girl) – 12nd Jan 2012 

26th January 

Maya An Dajer (girl) – 28th Jan 2016 

Sharma Soham (boy) – 27th Jan 2014 

Joshua Silva (boy) – 22nd Jan 2013 

Pho Duc Khoa (boy) – 22nd Jan 2014 

Kim Hangyeol (boy) – 28th Jan 2014 

Nguyen Manh Quan (boy) – 29th Jan 2012 

*** As always, we would like to invite the family of the January celebrants to join us as we celebrate 
this special occasion.  Please do not forget to double check everything you need to prepare before 
the party!  

What to prepare:   

(1) Birthday cake for your child. 

(2) One (1) exchange gift for each of the other celebrants for the month!   

(3) Six (6) of your child’s photos 3 days before the party (please send via 
sunshinehousehanoi@gmail.com) 


